
“SNN” Video Club 
Dear Parent(s): 

This letter is an invitation for your child to join the Swallow 

News Network (SNN) Video club.  The club is open to 5th - 8th grade students and will be 

supervised by Mrs. Sanchez and Mr. Evans. 

Purpose: 

The students will learn about the video creation process while producing a monthly or bi-

monthly student news show called “The Friday Show.” The show will highlight students, staff, 

and exciting things happening at Swallow.  Students will work as a team brainstorming and 

planning what to focus on, what footage to gather, and who to have in the videos.  They will 

use iMovie on the iMacs to edit all footage, add sound, title pages, and transitions.  The final 

projects will be shared on Fridays. 

Meeting Times and Locations: 

Meetings will on Tuesdays and Wednesdays before school from 7:30 – 8:00 am.  

Meeting place will be in the Discovery Lab or Library. 

Meetings will start November 13th and end in May. 

$25.00 Activity fee required per student. 

Parental Consent: 

If you consent to your child’s participating in the SNN Video club, and arrange for 

transportation for your child, please sign and date this letter.  Your student should also sign as 

part of their commitment to Video Club.  

Parent Signature: _______________________________________ Date: _____/_____/_____ 

Student Signature: _______________________________________ Date: _____/_____/_____ 

If you have any questions, feel free to email: evansc@swallowschool.org or 

sanchezk@swallowschool.org 
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